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Year 7-10 Parent/Student/Teacher Interviews 
Thursday, 30th March and Tuesday, 4th April 2017 

4.00pm – 7.00pm 
 

Dear Year 7 - 10 Parents, 
 
Parent/Student/Teacher Interviews will be on the 30th March and 4th April from 4.00 - 
7.00pm in the College Hall. They are an opportunity for you to meet and get to know your 
child's teachers and to share information about your son/ daughter's progress thus far. 
They provide valuable opportunities for parents/guardians to be more involved in your son/ 
daughter's learning so that you can give support where it is needed. 

In order to build strong relationships between home and school, we request that your son/ 
daughter attend the interview with you. We look forward to engaging in meaningful 
conversations around learning with a focus on where learning is now and how to move 
learning forward.  

We are using the sobs on-line booking system for the upcoming Interviews. 
 
Below is the outline of both evenings: 
 
 

4.00pm- 7.00pm All teachers present in the College Hall except where   
breaks are allocated. 

  
 

The booking system is user-friendly, only requiring you know the names of your 

child/children’s teachers. Interviews are for 5 minutes. Once bookings are made, you are 

able to print your schedule, as well as send a confirming e-mail to yourself. Bookings can 

also be amended at a later date. 

 

Bookings can be made online now. For Thursday, 30th March, bookings will close on 

Wednesday, 29th March at 3.00pm. For Tuesday, 4th April, bookings will close on Monday, 

3rd April at 3.00pm. No bookings can be made after these times. A reminder email will be 

sent after bookings close. 

 

Please contact the College if you have any comments or questions. 

 

 

 
Shane Fuller 
Leader of Curriculum 
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